Saint John General Hospital

BERTON W. HUESTIS
PRESIDENT
BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS

CARL R. TRASK, M.D., D.P.H.

TELEPHONE 658-2102

February 9

Dr. Stuart M. Sessoms, Director Duke Hospital Durham, North Carolina 27706

Dear Stu:

When you gave your talk on the Physicians Assistants program at Duke you mentioned that you had a job description for the Physicians Assistant and also you had suggested modification of Hospital By-Laws to provide for them.

Could you please send me a copy of each, since in Canada we are taking a very careful look at the Physicians Assistant and also some graduates of American Schools are now crossing the border. We have one school in Canada but not on the same basis as yours. The applications are received mostly from nurses and not from corpsmen.

Yours sincerely,

Coarl

CRT/rss

Carl R. Trask, M.D., D.P.H., Director